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Peg Broadcasting, LLC seeks to change the channel of Translator W245BJ 

Crossville, TN from Channel 245 to 3rd adjacent Channel 242 because it is being 

displaced by the Construction Permit (File No. 0000102158) of WLIV-FM at Monterrey, 

TN.  Since there is no site change, the 60 dBu contour of the proposed W245BJ facility 

overlaps the 60 dBu contour of the licensed W245BJ facility, making this a minor 

change application.   
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